
Year 3 Important Information Newsletter

Staff

Teacher Ms Sheppard
TAs  Mrs Richards
 Mrs Leavesley
 Mrs Daily 
 Miss Matthews

PE: Wednesdays
Please make sure they have warm clothing and suitable footwear as sessions will be outside. Please ensure that no jewellery other than a 
watch is worn on these days. Earrings must be either taken out or covered with tape brought from home.
Swimming will be on Tuesday afternoons (1st, 8th, 15th October). If you haven’t already, please return swimming questionnaire and 
permission slip. Letter is available on the Class page.

Forest School:
Forest School will be on Thursday mornings (Dates to follow) Please ensure your child has suitable clothing otherwise they will not be able 
to attend. 

Water
Please send your child to school with a labelled water bottle to keep in the classroom. This will need to be taken home and washed 
regularly. This will help your child stray hydrated and more able to focus throughout the school day.

Labelling
Please ensure that all belongings are clearly labelled with your child’s full name so they can be easily returned. 

Important Info

Topics

Autumn
Stone Age to Iron Age
Anglo Saxons and Vikings

Spring
The Rainforest

Summer
The Romans

Welcome back! I hope you all had a fantastic summer break. We have really enjoyed getting to know and 

working with the children this week and we hope that you are looking forward to the exciting activities I have 

planned for Year 3 this term. - Ms Sheppard

Homework

Homework Books: Children will be given out a homework book on Fridays with two short pieces of homework, usually one to support 
Maths and one to support English. Hand in date is every Wednesday.

Reading: Children are expected to read for 10 minutes every night. It is so important to read with your child to help support and build 
their reading skills. Even if your child is a fluent reader you can engage in their reading by asking them to summaries what they have read 
or to discuss how characters are feeling or what they think about it.

Times Tables: By the end of Year 3 child are expected to be fluent (this means be able to recall the answers within 6 seconds) in the 2, 3, 
4, 5, 8, 10 times tables. Children will be given a log in to www.timestables.co.uk where there are many different activities to practice this.

Reading Diary

Reading Book and 
Diary must be 
handed in every 
Thursday.

http://www.timestables.co.uk/


Year 3 Days

Monday

Tuesday PE Kit or Swimming Kits

Wednesday
Hand in Homework Books

PE Kits

Thursday
Forest School Kit

Hand in Reading Book and Diary

Friday Homework Given Out
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